
 
14 January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Primary 6 Term 1 Level Matters 

We hope your child had a wonderful beginning to the new year. Please refer to the information below for 

important details regarding this term. 

 

Assistant Year Head and P6 Class Form Teachers 

I am Ms. Rajesheela, the Assistant Year Head overseeing the Primary 6 level. Together with the P6 Form 

Teachers, we are committed to fostering a safe and nurturing learning environment where every Primary 6 

student is empowered to thrive and reach their full potential. 

 

The form teachers of the Primary 6 classes and their email addresses can be found here on the school 

website. Our teachers can be contacted via email if you have any queries about your child or school-related 

matters. 

 

Student Diary 

Students should bring their student diaries to school daily for recording homework and reminders. We believe 

that fostering a sense of responsibility in students is essential for their overall development, and using the 

diary as a daily planner plays a crucial role in this endeavour. 

 

Silent Reading 

Every morning, from 7.10 a.m. to 7.25 a.m., students are to be engaged in silent reading. We strongly 

encourage our students to bring either English or Mother Tongue storybooks daily. Your support in reinforcing 

this practice will play a crucial role in nurturing a love for reading in our students. 

 

Communication with Parents 

Announcements and letters from the school will be sent directly to parents via Parents Gateway (PG). 

Teachers will also use PG to send consent forms and announcements. Please ensure that the notification 

for the app is turned on so that you receive information from the school in a timely manner. 

 

P6 Parents’ Engagement 

The P6 Parents' Engagement will be held on 7 February 2025, from 3 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. The event will 

commence with a session led by the Principal and Year Head in the school hall, followed by engagement 

sessions with your child's form teachers in their respective classrooms. We look forward to meeting you 

during the session. Together, we can foster a supportive learning environment for your child to thrive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.henryparkpri.moe.edu.sg/about-us/staff/2023-teachers/


Nurturing Lifelong Learners and Joy for Learning  

Since 2023, the P3 to P6 Mid-Year Examinations have been removed to free up time and space in schools 

to encourage joy and deep learning. Teachers will continue to pace out teaching and learning, using engaging 

pedagogies to deepen understanding and develop students towards TH.R.I.V.E.  

Parents are encouraged to foster holistic approach through education at home by acknowledging and 

affirming your child’s efforts in exploring and learning skills beyond the classroom. Beyond academic grades, 

encourage your child to persist in cultivating positive learning habits as these directly influence the effort they 

are willing to invest in their education journey. 

 

Assessment Schedule and Subject Briefing Slides (For Mainstream Students only) 
These resources will be uploaded to the school website. A Parent Gateway (PG) announcement will be sent 

to notify you once they are available. 

 

Update of Contact Information 

In the event there are changes to your residential address, contact number or email address, please inform 

your child’s Form Teacher.  

We look forward to fostering a strong partnership with you so that your child can reach his/her full potential.  

 

 

Warm regards, 

Ms Rajesheela 
Assistant Year Head for P6 

 
VISION 

Lead with Character, Serve with Talents 
 

MISSION 
Nurturing concerned citizens with integrity and a spirit of excellence through holistic education 

 
SCHOOL VALUES 

Respect, Integrity, Care, Excellence 

 


